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andrew colbear
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Rail Line pedestrian crossing
24/06/2025 15:36:10

Hi.

I have been using this crossing for over 10 years, bar the period when the developer illegally blocked it off.
This is another attempt to close the crossing on flimsy evidence. Im not aware of any accidents at this crossing.
Further, I have at times had to go to the hospital in Bath, on crutches following an operation. adding another 1km is rather
arrogant of the writer, perhaps they should try it with cruches and pain.

Not happy, 

Andy Colbear
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